VIRGINIA NORMAL SCHOOL BOARD,

A. STUART ROBERTSON, SECRETARY-AUDITOR.

STAUNTON, VA. Dec .25, 1914

Mr. Julian A. Burruss, President,

State Normal School.

Harrisonburg, Va.

Dear Mr. Burruss:-

Your letter of December 17th was duly received, and I have incorporated the minute suggested by you in the minutes of the meeting, and hand you herewith a copy of the same for your files.

Our visit to Harrisonburg was most enjoyable, and I wish to thank you for your cordial hospitality.

With kind regards and best wishes for a very happy Christmas, I am

Yours very truly,

Secretary-Auditor.

A.S.R./W

Enclosure.